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Thank	you	to	each	and	every	family	who	are	supporting	our	campaign	with	their	gifts	
and	pledges	as	well	as	those	that	are	unable	to	give	but	can	pray	for	the	campaign.		We	know	
that	not	every	family	is	capable	of	making	a	pledge	to	the	campaign;	however,	each	family’s	
response	and	prayers	are	essential	to	our	success.			

It’s	not	the	amount	of	the	gift	but	the	sacrifice	you	are	willing	to	make.	

FOLLOW-UP	CONTINUES!	
There	 is	 still	 time	 to	 respond	 to	 the	 campaign.	 	 If	 you	 have	 not	 had	 a	 chance	 to	 hand	 in	 your	
completed	pledge	envelope	or	 card	please	do	 so	 today.	 	Volunteers	 are	will	 be	 continuing	 to	make	
calls	and	visits.	

OVER	$2,200,000	Raised	from	246	families!!!	
That’s	110%	of	our	Goal	from	only	22%	of	the	parish!	

All	funds	raised	in	excess	of	our	$2,000,000	goal	will	be	used	to	meet	some	
of	the	needs	of	 furnishings	and	appointments	while	reducing	the	amount	
of	the	loan	we	would	have	to	take	out.	

Stewardship	Reflection	
“Whoever	confesses	that	Jesus	is	the	Son	of	God,	God	abides	in	him,	and	he	in	God.”	1	JOHN	4:15	
How	strong	is	your	faith?		When	you	have	an	opportunity	to	either	defend	or	clarify	a	question	about	
our	Catholic	faith,	do	you	do	it?		Or,	do	you	remain	silent	so	that	others	don’t	think	you	are	
weird?		Pray	for	the	courage	to	be	strong	in	all	circumstances	and	to	joyfully	share	your	witness	with	
others.	

DID	YOU	ATTEND	A	RECEPTION?	
If	 you	 participated	 in	 a	 reception	 for	 the	 campaign	 and	 have	 not	 responded	 to	 the	 campaign,	
please	respond	this	weekend.		Our	momentum	continues	to	grow	and	with	your	participation	we	
will	only	be	more	successful.		It	is	the	duty	of	everyone	who	calls	St.	Ambrose	their	spiritual	home	
to	respond!	


